
Red Ribbon Week Radio PSA Transcript (Campus) 
 
 

Colleges and universities play an important role in preventing drug abuse among their students. 
 
Join the Drug Enforcement Administration and celebrate Red Ribbon Week from October 23rd 
through the 31st. 
 
You can plan education and prevention activities on your campus to help ensure the health and 
safety of our nation’s college students. 
 
For more information on how you can celebrate Red Ribbon Week, visit 
www.campusdrugprevention.gov. 


